
09JUN 2019 

TO: COMO Mary Kirkwood, DCO 
FROM: COMO Vic Connell, ASC SF 
RE: ASC-SF JUN District B&S Report 

• AUX OPFACs are providing patrols FRI-SUN off of Crissy Field in for 
the summer kite/wind surfer patrol program in support of Station 
Golden Gate. 

• Sector SF anticipates needing AUX OPFACs for 4th of July fireworks 
at various venues.  Requests should be forthcoming shortly. 

• Sector is currently reviewing their Strategic Plan.  Base security is a 
high priority issue – updated protocols for dealing with an active 
shooter are being implemented 

• Summer is once again a time of staff transition at Sector.  There will 
be many staff departures and new staff arriving in coming weeks.   


